
I received many calls throughout the day about 2 younger kids placing curb side 
painting flyers on our doors.   (See attached flyer)   We contacted them by 
phone immediately and they agreed to stop delivering the flyers since the facts 
on the flyer was not true.  Based on the people that seen them in the 
neighborhood and the conversation I had with one of the boys on the phone, they 
seem like great kids trying to make alittle money and didn't mean any harm by 
the stating you would receive a $500 fine.  I made a few calls to research this 
and was unable to find anyone that knows about any fines or deadlines.   I 
personally had the curb painting done at my house about 6 months ago for $20, 
so this actually sounds like a great deal for only $10. 
  
According the Jefferson Parish website, you must display your address.  Your 
address must be visible at night to emergency response personnel.  
  
Look at the bottom of the Jefferson Parish page titled "Did you Know?" 
http://www.jeffparish.net/index.cfm?DocID=1896 
  
The bottomline is in an emergency, every second counts.  So use this 
opportunity to ask yourself if your house can easily be found in an 
emergency. 
  
        The following can easily find your address: 
        * EMS 
        * Police Dept 
        * Fire Dept 
        * Post Office 
        * Utility companies 
        * family and friends 
        * and even your pizza delivery person 
  
Thank you all for being so vigilant and reporting to us.   It's one of many reasons I 
love the open communication amongst people in Plantation Estates and you can 
call anytime. 
  
If you have questions, please let me know. 
  
Charles Miller, III 
cell 439-3164 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


